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14 December 2018 
 
 
 
Geoff Provest MP 
Member for Tweed 
PO Box 6695 
TWEED HEADS SOUTH  NSW  2486 

Email: amanda.hall@parliament.nsw.gov.au 
 
Dear Geoff 

Council at its meeting 12 December 2018 resolved the following in relation to land 
suitable for tiny houses.  
 

" RESOLVED that the General Manager follow up with the local State Members 
concerning Council’s resolution of 15 February 2018." 

 
Attached is a letter that was sent to you on 28 March 2018 in relation to the original 
resolution of 15 February 2019.    
 
Can you please send a status update in relation to this original letter.  Please contact 
me if you require any further information or background on Council's resolution.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Troy Green PSM 
GENERAL MANAGER 
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